
Letter: Davis ready to work
for all constituents
To the community,

Now that the campaign signs have been picked up, and the
ballot counted finalized, I want to thank my campaign staff
for their hard work, determination and dealing with the rigors
of this campaign despite their busy schedules. I also want to
thank this community for their continued support and for your
votes this past election. I have done my very best these past
four years to create a Lake Tahoe that we can be proud of and
I  am  thankful  for  the  vote  of  confidence  to  be  able  to
continue that work for these next four years. As I have stated
from the beginning of this campaign, the only endorsement that
matters to me is from you, the voters. I am grateful for your
endorsement, and I hear your concerns.

Tom Davis

I am humbled by this community’s faith in me and what I strive
to  accomplish  everyday  as  a  member  of  your  City  Council.
Progress in Lake Tahoe is definitely a marathon and not a
sprint, and I have done my best to stick to my principals,
campaign promises and goals from the very beginning. I will
continue to work as hard as I have for you, my fellow citizens
to continue to make Lake Tahoe the best that it can be, to
live, work and play.

For those of you that didn’t vote for me, my job is to

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/12/letter-davis-ready-to-work-for-all-constituents/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/12/letter-davis-ready-to-work-for-all-constituents/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2013/10/tom-davis.jpg


represent all the citizens of South Lake Tahoe. So I ask that
if you have any comments, questions, concerns or suggestions,
please stop and speak with me, call me or join me for coffee.
Even when we disagree, I’m always available to listen, lean
and try new perspectives and ideas. I believe as a small
community, we are all in this together and moving not only our
agenda but our city forward, requires hard work and dedication
from all of us.

Finally, to my son, Justin, thank you for your time, effort
and unwavering dedication to my campaign and me. I could not
have asked for a better campaign manager and I would not have
been able to accomplish this task without you, your guidance
and your hard work.

Now ladies and gentlemen, the hard work begins once again. I
am looking forward to rolling up my sleeves and getting back
to work.

Sincerely,

Tom  Davis,  South  Lake  Tahoe  councilman,  530.545.1168  or
tdavis@cityofslt.us


